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Comments: My husband is a voulenteer for the Kane County SAR.  He, along with other members of the ropes

team, often use established climbing routes all over Utah and Arizona.  With proposed bolt prohibition, I am

VREY concerned for the safety of our SAR teams.  Not only in a rescue situation, but in their recreation (which

we lovelingly refer to as "practice").

 

It seems to me that the safety of all climbers would escelate if there a not fixed ancors allowed.


